
 

 

 
6th May 2022 
 
Mental Health Awareness Week. 

We have continued since the start of lock down to carefully 

consider our children and adults’ mental health and 

wellbeing. We strive to develop a curriculum which really 

does focus on the 5 areas of wellbeing. Next week the focus 

on mental health awareness 

week will explore the themes 

of loneliness and positive 

ways in which we can 

connect with others. 

Children will be invited to 

wear a green ribbon for the 

duration of the week. This is available from school from 

Monday morning for a small donation of a £1. All monies 

received will be donated to the Mental Health Foundation. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Celebrating together  

 

 Oak Maple Willow Sycamore 
the ‘Shining Star’ (s) 
on Friday 6th May 

Rosie Jaycob Mara Honey 

Demonstrating our 
Christian value of 

‘’Grace’ 

Freya  Abigail  Gabor Mason  

 Well done to you all 
 
ABC Portraits 

The photographer will be visiting school on Monday 9th May at 1pm to take class 

photographs.  

 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 

Reminder to come along to 

our Jubilee Fayre on  
Saturday 14th May 2022:  

11am – 2pm: Free Entry 
 
Friday 13th May children can wear their own clothes, donating sweets or chocolate for the 

sweet tombola.  

 

 

Advance notice:  

This will be open to everyone to walk to school each day 

from Monday 16th May until Friday 20th May. It would be 

great if everyone can join the ‘walk to school’ week. We 

will set off from Coppull Police Station at 8.30am each 

morning.  

 
SATS   

Over the next couple of weeks our year 6 and year 2 
children will be taking their National Curriculum 
Tests (commonly known as ‘SATs’). 
We remind the children that the SATs do not assess 
all of what makes each of them so special and 
unique. We wish our children the very best for the 
busy few days ahead and remind them to not worry 
and to simply do their best.   
 
Children – remember there is no way to ‘test’ all the 
amazing and awesome things that make you, YOU! 
 
 

 
 



 

 

Dates for the summer term  

 
9th -13th May  UK Mental Health awareness week- with the theme Loneliness 

9th -13th May  KS 2 SATs week  

from 16th May  KS 1 SATs will be taking place  

16th -20th May  National Walk to school Week open to the whole school- join us on the 

walking bus each day this week from Coppull Police Station  

Tues 17th May  New Reception Cohort welcome meeting 6pm  

Thurs 26th May Platinum Jubilee ‘street party’ lunch 

Thurs 26th May  Parent/ Carer Workshop – Multiplication times table test 

HALF TERM- school closes Friday 27th May and opens on Monday 13th June 

Wed 15th June  Coram Life Education workshops for year 5 & 6  

Thurs 16th June  Food preparation and nutrition 4-week programme commences for 

year 5 & 6 

Fri 24th June  Talent show for the whole school 

Fri 1st July  Transition visit in preparation for the new term during the afternoon  

6-8th  July  Hothersall Lodge residential for year 6 

Mon 11th July  Reports home 

wed 13th July  Sports day for the whole school 

Mon 18th July  TRIKIDZ activity day for year 1-6 further information to follow 

Tues 19th July  whole school end of term disco  

Wed 20th July  Leaver’s performance 6pm  

Thurs 21st July  Leaver’s service in church 9am  

Leaver’s trip in the afternoon  

 
 

 


